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The Stafford Welcomes Refugees (SWR) Women Support Group has started to use the ICDP 
programme with some of the families it attends.  

Stafford Welcomes Refugees (SWR) was set up in 2015 in response to the Syrian refugee crisis to 
press the UK to take its fair share of refugees fleeing war and persecution.  

SWR offers general support to refugees with their integration into life in Stafford, and for this 
purpose it became a partner with Staffordshire County Council and its commissioned services 
from Refugee Action and Spring Housing for the Government’s Syrian Vulnerable Persons 
Resettlement Scheme (VPRS). 

ICDP trainer Michelle MacDonald was 
recruited by the SWR group in Stafford, to 
provide psychosocial support for the Middle-
Eastern refugee community.  

Michelle’s background in education and 
health, and her previous involvement in 
humanitarian work within crisis education for 
Syrian refugees in Lebanon, provides her 
with the appropriate experience for this new 
assignment by the SWR group in Stafford.  

On 29th of September 2021, she has started 

to conduct an online course, which is 

providing refugee women in Stafford with an 

opportunity to share their experiences, 

challenges and successes within a safe and 

nurturing space. The course is taking the 

participants through the ICDP sensitization process to enhance their interaction with young 

children and adolescents.  

In addition, they will be given tools to help them better adjust to their life in England and 

support their families as well. The role of women, their health and wellbeing, stress management 

and bridging the gap between the two cultures, are additional topics covered by the course.  

The course is taking place over a period of three months, with 12 weekly sessions, conducted in 

Arabic and English.  



WhatsApp is used for feedback on tasks assigned in-between the online sessions and for sharing 

of experiences around the key topics. 

 

 

 


